SH PATW (with message) March 11-15

Sun 10-Mar-2024 11:.03 AM

Hello Sunshine Families.

| have experienced some technical difficulties this morning so this is the second SH PATW you will receive-
apologies. Please disregard the first email | sent. | hope you have all set your clocks to an hour later. Spring Ahead
or time changes in general can sometimes affect children and adults alike. If your child is struggling tomorrow
morning, please give them time to readjust their body clocks.

It's the last week of school before Spring Break! To say the week is going to be super busy is accurate. We have
Carnaval celebrations as well as two talent shows. While there is no treat sale on Friday, please note that if you
have a child in Grade 6, there are opportunities for them to contribute/participate in the many fundraising
endeavors organized by the 2025 Grade 7 Fundraising Committee. Success relies on group effort: )

Have a super Sunday.
With Appreciation,
Keri Hanlon

Principal/Directrice

Peek At The Week
Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary
Week of March 11-15

Monday *9:15 AM Carnaval Kick Off Assembly
11 *Read A Thon pledge forms due
*Purdys customer pick up in the undercover area from 2:30 to 3:30 PM
Tuesday *Divisions 17, 22 & 23 skating at Sungod
12 *Talent Show @ 11:00 AM (two shows in total)
Wednesday *Term 2 student reports go live
13 *Talent Show @ 11:00
*Family Fun Night planning session @ 6:00 PM (library)
Thursday *Carnaval Closing Parade @ 1:30 PM
14
Friday *Reading Link meeting in the library at lunch
15 *SPRING BREAK BEGINS NOW!
Upcoming Dates *Spring Break: March 18! to April 15t (first day back is Tuesday, April 2")
*Family Fun Night Friday, May 24'"©
Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888

The second Family Fun Night planning session organized by the Sunshine Hills PAC, will
take place on March 13th at 6 PM in the Sunshine Hills library. We encourage your
attendance to gain insights into Family Fun Night and discover ways you can contribute to
ensuring the success of this year's event. If you have any questions, please

email sunshinehillspac@gmail.com. Thank you!




